
Mr. Rob Smith, Principal

Mr. Jeremy Sherman, Assistant Principal

(812)663-9215

Field day is May 16th! We can not pull off this event without your support! Please consider signing

up to help run a station.

Field Day Sign Up

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0A4AA8A729ABFC1-55987337-field


Chargers Pre-K



















These students were selected for dreaming by their teachers!





May 12th: First Grade Field Trip

May 13th: Fourth Grade Field Trip

May 15th: Kindergarten Field Trip

May 16th: Field Day

Our PTO officers this year are:

Co-Presidents –Ang Freed and Maria Lewis

Vice President – Amber Siebert

Secretary – Dawn Bates

Treasurer – Ann Bedel



April

Emma Henderson and Brailee Cathey

March

Bo Baughman and Wyatt Bridges

February

Felicia Kress and Kaiden Holloway

January

Elizabeth Rennekamp and Jaxon Allen

December

Karmyn Hale and Greyson Moore

November

Macy Comer and Carson Rennekamp

October

Ellie Kinker and Parker Irwin

September

Elaina Ertel and Caleb Reisman

August

Lennon Hancock and Harley Saunders



Title 1 Family Newsletter

Title I Parent Survey

Click Here to Apply

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HLjdzIWEzVq6TdfP9LfU7wHWVFJAVje5/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxq_wBpxNEZ1s8Jj4kGaPqEtjvHUyp8oSS71jPKeV9mtQwAQ/viewform?usp=header
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZPLNV5R


Harmony Family Access

Lunch Menus

Check out the weekly breakfast and lunch menus here!

Follow Us on Facebook

Jeremy Sherman
Jeremy is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://harmony.decaturco.k12.in.us/familyaccess.nsf/hello.xsp
https://decaturco.nutrislice.com/menu/north-elementary
https://www.facebook.com/NorthDecaturElementary



